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Please see below feedback from EnergyAustralia. 

AEMO seeks feedback from market participants or interested parties on the following matters (or 

any other the respondent deems relevant to this consultation):  

1. Is there any additional clarifying information required in the Procedures for the calculation of 

prudential requirements for SAPS market participants? No EA has no concerns around the 

calculations. 

2. Are there any additional options for the calculation of prudential requirements for SAPS market 

participants that AEMO should consider? We have not identified any optional calculations. 

3. Are there any unintended/adverse consequences of the outlined calculation of prudential 

requirements for SAPS market participants as described in the Procedures – Winter 2023 

commencing on the 04-April 2023 and saps go live is the first May 2023  is there plans to include 

the  saps winter load as of April 2023 in the MCL calculation or will there be a new MCL calculation 

effective of the Saps go live date. 

 

 


